From: gardahistoricalsociety@gmail.com
[gardahistoricalsociety@gmail.com] On Behalf Of PoliceHistory.com
[info@policehistory.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 1:14 PM

To: James Smith

Subject: Re: An Email from James M. Smith!

Dear James,

Paul Maher is my name and I am a member of the Committee of the Garda
Historical Society. The membership of the society comprises of both

serving Gardai and civilians. We are a group of history enthusiasts

with an interest in Police history before and after Independence.

We are not an official Garda Unit nor do we carry out investigations of
any description. We produce the Garda Gazette which includes articles
on events and people with a police theme and we organise lectures and
exhibitions. Please visit our website to get an idea of what we do.

Should you wish to join our society then we would be more than happy to
facilitate you and to ensure that you get notification of forthcoming
events.

I wish you well with your worthwhile endeavours and may I recommend
that your enquiry be forwarded to the Garda Siochana.

With every good wish,
Paul Maher
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